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We are in the midst of a climate crisis! If we are to make a good-faith effort to reduce
greenhouse gas emissions, a cap-and-trade bill is integral! 

The current bill, as it stands has been in the works for five years and has been been picked
apart and put back together again to ensure it is the right bill for Oregon! 

Please put partisan bickering and childish delay tactics aside and work toward a brighter future
for the next generation! 

Thank you for taking the time to review my comments.
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